
Honor a Special Person 
 

While Supporting the  
Center for Parenting Education 

 
 

Is there someone special you or your child would like to honor or honor the memory of?  
Recognize them with a donation to The Center for Parenting Education, an organization 
dedicated to growing strong families. 
 
A card acknowledging your donation will be sent to them or a family member.  All donations help 
to support our programs.  It is through your generosity that we can continue to nurture and 
educate families. 

 
Please include the following information: 
 
Name(s), Address(es), Phone number(s) of Honoree(s): 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

In Memory of _________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

My donation in support of the Center                            #______ X $______ = $______ 

  $______ 

Donor’s Name _______________________________ Total $______ 

 Address _____________________________  

 ____________________________________  

 Phone _______________________________  

 Email________________________________   

 
Please make checks payable to:  The Center for Parenting Education 

1863 Old York Road, Suite B, Abington, PA 19001 
215-657-5720 


